
May 13, 2004 
 
 
Mr. Bob Colbo     bcolbo@wutc.wa.gov 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
Subject:   Transmittal of Fuel Surcharge Documents 
  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 

Dear Mr. Colbo: 

I have attached The Surcharge document, the LSN notice and the calculation sheet.  I am 
also faxing a signed copy of the LSN document to records and will mail the original of 
that today.  Since we started in Dec 2003 I have annualized the numbers based on the 1st 
quarter of 2004 operating revenue and fuel expenses. Note that while the calculation 
sheet would permit an increase of $0.75 for a one-way trip we are only asking for an 
increase of $0.50 for one-way and $1.00 per round-trip. 

Please insure this is on the calendar for the May 26th open meeting. 

Thank you very much. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John J. Solin 
President 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-914-1024 Cell 
360-323-8894 Fax 
john@seatacshuttle.com 
 
enc: 


